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Tribunal’s Pledge to Hold Open Process
Friday, November 18, 2022

Michael Osborne was quoted in a Globe and Mail article discussing the increased interest and

confidentiality aspects of the Rogers Communications Inc. and Shaw Communications Inc. public

hearing.  According to Michael, the virtual proceedings have attracted hundreds of audience members

– a contest to the scarcely attended hearings usually run by the tribunal. While keeping certain

information private is justified, Michael said that he has “thought for a long time that the tribunal

should be more activist in requiring that there be a basis for claims of confidentiality.”

To read the full article, click here. (Subscription Required)
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